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CADA/CASL “CELEBRATING 50 YEARS”

Time for prom, senior
activities and a lot more
No one ever said activity
directors ever had a down time
of the year....

Yearbook is submitted and last spirit week has been
evaluated. Prom is on the horizon for the high schools
and middle schools are planning that last dance or

graduation if one is held at your school. The end of the

Save the Date

fact there are some of us trying to figure out how to September 21, 2013 at James

year doesn’t necessarily mean a slowing of activities. In

squeeze one last event in before the Logan HS Area B
Advisor Workshop

year ends. We are kind of crazy

that way. November 25, 2013 at James
Logan HS Area B

One idea for an end of the year T ey ——




Have a BBQ and music!

rally is to have a “THIS IS IT” rally where yearbooks
can be handed out afterwards. Here is the
plan...have leadership students take photos of as
many students from each grade doing all kinds of
different events to create a 3 minute show. Start the
rally with thanking the classified staff and
administrator’s for their work this year. Salute any
retiring staff members. Then show the senior video
first after which their advocacy teachers (or divide
the staff up) form two lines and cheer the seniors as
they exit the gym to collect their yearbooks or go out
to lunch. Repeat with the other 3 grades. Another
twist could be this; once the seniors leave have the
juniors move to the senior seating, sophomores to
junior seating, freshmen to sophomore seating then
bring in the incoming freshmen to the freshmen
seating area. Welcome them and continue with the
show. Have a BBQ, music and celebrate the ending

of the year. Happy Spring to Area B! Lorraine

Celebrating 50 Years of
Building Character

CADAtoons is

coming to the
2014
Convention
March 5-8
Grand Sierra
Resort and
Casino

Leadership Lesson

by: Sara Catalli



